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As we all know, this is a very hard time for everyone around the world.

Even though the news around us is not the best, we know who we

are because we trust in God. He is our help, our supporter, and our

healer.

 

The world is facing a very difficult time physically, politically, mentally,

spiritually, and economically because of the pandemic. We have

noticed Covid infections increasing in different cities around the

country, especially in the city of León. But by the grace of God, we

have still been able to serve many communities, churches, and

families with the different projects through Shining The Light

Ministries and Asociación Brillando La Luz De Cristo En Nicaragua. 
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 We have faced some challenges over the past 3 months, but we

know those challenges are opportunities to glorify God. One of the

biggest challenges we face is national election day on November 7th.

Even though we do not know what the outcome will be, we know

that God has everything under control. We ask for you to join us in

prayer that God’s will would be done in our country.

 

We are excited about the garden projects in the communities, we

planted the new cycle at the end of April and the members started

their seed beds. Since the rainy season started in May, they are now

able to replant their crops. The rainy season is great for the

communities because they know that with the rain, their crops will

have better results which in return is better for their families and

businesses.  

The poultry project has been a great blessing for Felix´s family and

other members of the communities. This past May we had the first

flock of the year of 250 Chicks. We received them when they were 2

weeks old and  we set them up in one galley at Felix’s. We are

expecting to be able to have 250 more chicks in July and they will

also be set up in a galley. When they get the appropriate age, they

are going to be distributed into the different communities that we

are serving. Praise God that the health of the chicks has been good

and we have not had any loss. 

 

We have been very active building discipleship programs within the different

communities. It has not only been a blessing for the churches and

communities participating in the program, but for us too. We know that God

is still on the move! In the past 8 month we have been able to visit about 10

different churches and about 300 families. Pastors and community members

are very grateful because we are empowering them to reach out to more

people… even people that they thought were unreachable. We want to thank

Pastor Greg Lentz and his sponsor churches for their support of food bags,

masks, and sanitizer. Because of this help, we can spread the Gospel into these

communities during this tough time. We also want to thank Pastor Angel

Sosa, Pastor Martin Machado, STLM staff, and ABLLDCEN staff for their prayers

and hard work.

Concerning the construction project, Paula’s Project, has been helping the

28 de Mayo community with building homes. Currently, we are still in the

process of completing the first house, which belongs to Ms. Luisa Caballero.

There are 2 more houses to be built in the future. 

We want to thank you so much for standing with ABLLDCEN and Nicaragua

during this time. We know that God will bless and honor you in everything you

do because you have been obedient and faithful to His command and His

word. Please be in prayer with us as we continue being the hands and feet of

Jesus, working alongside the local churches and communities. To God be the

Glory!!!

 

 

 New chickens that arrived in May 

Sponsored house in 28 De Mayo

Garden at Gracias a Dios Community 

 Seed Bed in Gracias A Dios

Community  
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As You can see from Roger’s report, the work continues despite all of the

challenges- and on top of everything, Roger’s family survived covid in June! 

 

We have been abundantly blessed in all of our efforts. We want to thank all of our

sponsors for their support and prayers. Greg is planning a visit in August.

Unfortunately my trip plans are on hold. 

 

 

We continue to appreciate and need your support so that we can provide

medicine and food to the needy as the pandemic continues. 

$1000 per month will provide medicine for 300 patients.
A $300 donation will provide a family with a small coop and 10 laying hens 

that will each produce approximately 1 egg per day per hen 

$50 per month will feed a starving family in Rueben Dario. 

$15 per month provides for a family garden. 
 

Blessings,

Jeff Schweizer

 Only because we have mission-minded,

generous donors, churches and organizations

are we able to provide the help and assistance to

our friends and neighbors in Nicaragua. 

 

Please consider supporting Shining The Light

Ministries and our Partners at Living Grace

Ministries and Gospel In Action with prayer and

financial support. All Shining The Light

donations go directly to helping the

impoverished people in Nicaragua. We are

stronger together!

 

Please send donations payable to: 

SHINING THE LIGHT MINISTRIES  

PO BOX 32 

Fairbury, Illinois 61739 

A Note From Our President

Visit our website at Shiningthelightminitries.org

Follow us on Facebook at Shining The Light Ministries 
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815-848-6162
 

shiningthelightministries@gmail.com
 

 

Shining The Light Ministries proudly partners with: 
First Baptist Church of Fairbury, Paula’s Project, International Ministries, 

Living Grace Ministry, Empower Nicaragua, Hyde Park UMC, & Gospel In Action
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